Cumberland Mountain Deanery Meeting

Service Commission Report

September, 2020

The COVID pandemic has affected us all and have hindered many service projects of our Cumberland Mt. Deanery affiliates. I am so happy and proud of our affiliates participation in our deanery service project—Second Harvest for the first year of this term. I pray throughout the remaining term, our affiliates will in time be able to support the 2nd deanery project, the Adult Community Training Project

In addition remember what our national service commission chair, Mary Ann Cummins wrote in the NCCW magazine, # 46, Vol 2.

"OBSERVE OUR ENVIRONMENT, your place in it and work at protecting it—reuse and recycle materials. Take care of nature around you individually, as a family and as a parish community, Get out and enjoy God's creation – recreate.

SERVE THOSE IMPRISONED by signing up for "Friends with Pens" through the Order of Malta Visit . . .

SERVE THE ABUSED, human trafficked women and children by praying for them. . . ".

These can be done during this pandemic.

I do know through that no matter how long and how difficult this time is for members of the affiliates, members are active in service through prayer and friendship.

Respectfully submitted,

Karen Meiring

CMDCCW Service Commission Chair

St. Joseph CCW Treasurer

8-4-2020

Treasurer Report